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Downtown Traffic Pattern Changes 
 

The City would like to remind all citizens to use  
caution in downtown areas where traffic patterns have  
recently changed. 
 
Carter Street from Second Avenue to Third Avenue and Third 
Avenue from River Street to Carter Street are now two-way. 
 
Traffic on Carter Street will stop at Third Avenue and Second 
Avenue.  The stop sign and barricade on Third Avenue at River 
Street have been removed and traffic on Third Avenue will 
NOT stop at River Street any longer.  
 
River Street from Second Avenue to Third Avenue remains  
two-way with back-in angle parking along the Northeast side.  
Only traffic traveling Northwest on River Street shall use the 
back-in angle parking.   
 
Motorists are reminded that it is unlawful to pull in frontwards 
into these stalls from the southbound lane. 
 
 
The City has located a YouTube video produced by another city that is  
informative.  The link is listed below: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HddkCbsWHlk 
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